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10 May 2023 
 
 
Marine licence L/2022/00300/1 The View, Porth 
 
 
Dear Mr Curtis,  
 
I am writing to you in response to your complaints, reference C2245 received on 12 April 
and 21 April 2023. 
 

Thank you for your comments regarding concerns over cliff stability. The MMO would like to 
assure you that we take your views very seriously. We can confirm that under condition 
5.2.17, no works can take place between 1 April and 31 August. The MMO will be 
undertaking a review of the marine licence during this period and an update will be provided 
via the selected cases page. This will include a review of the geological evidence used to 
make the marine licence decision.  

 

I can confirm that a method statement and a Construction Environmental Plan has been 
provided and approved by the MMO. This can be viewed on the MMO’s Public Register. 

 

I trust that the above information has addressed your concerns. Should you have any 
concerns about how your complaint has been handled, you are entitled to Tier 2 complaint 
review.  If you wish to proceed to Tier 2 of the complaints process, you should request this 
by contacting us at: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://marinelicensing.marinemanagement.org.uk/mmofox5/fox/live/MMO_PUBLIC_REGISTER/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/cliff-protection-measures-at-the-view-porth
https://marinelicensing.marinemanagement.org.uk/mmofox5/fox/live/MMO_PUBLIC_REGISTER/


 

 
 

 

Tier 2 complaints 
Marine Management Organisation 
Lancaster House 
Monarch Road 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE4 7YH 
Email:  info@marinemanagement.org.uk  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Jennifer Ford 
 
Senior Marine Licensing Case Manager 
 
SH.Info@marinemanagement.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:info@marinemanagement.org.uk
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